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The Parish Council will continue to try and engage with its residents. The Annual Assembly 

will take place 11th April at Sandon Village Hall. This will give a chance for the councillors to 

present to the residents, and to answer any concerns that they may have. 

 

In this age of increasing electronic communication, it could be that the format of The Topics 

may need to be refreshed. The Council will look at whether an alternative method could be 

put in place 

 

The council is still continuing with the new Community Centre. A Charitable Incorporated 

Organisation will be set up to move this project forward. The committee will continue to 

manage this project and to coordinate with local residents. Organisations are being 

approached for funds to help build this. 

  

There is a waiting list for allotment plots in the village. The council has been notified by 

Chelmsford City Council that they are looking to provide a new site within the village. 

However, this is unlikely to take place this year. We will continue to liaise with CCC and 

inform the residents of developments. 

 


